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Frank Felice <fj felice@gmail.com>
Thursday, January 21, 2010 7:06 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Leverage Proposal

Dear CFTC,

"We believe that all traders should have the right to choose the amount of leverage that is appropriate for his/her risk appetite,
and that this basic principle of ’choice’ is being threatened by the proposed CFTC regulations." (Forex.com)

I stand by Forex.com’s views pertaining this change. I am a very small time trader that supplements my loss in wages due to
recession with currency trading, nYour change would make that impossible for me.

Frank Felice


